RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

301 lven Avenue
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297
(610) 688-0503 = Fax (610) 688-1238

William A. Colarulo
Police Superintendent

TO: A Staff Traffic Committee Meeting was held on June 17, 2015 and was attended by, Paul Bazik,
Public Works; Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan; Officer Raymond Matus and Mark Stiansen,
Highway Patrol; Mary Ann Donnelly, Administrative Assistant; and Radnor residents Kristin Page
and Tracy Barausky.

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM,
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 17, 2015, 10:00 AM.

NEW BUSINESS:

1. Christine Kondra and Bridget Calista request permission to hold the “Turkey Trot” run on Thanksgiving
Day, November 26, 2015 as a fundraiser for the Bee Foundation.

This item will be revisited at the Wednesday, July 15, 2015 Staff Traffic meeting.

2. Kristin Page request permission to hold the “Dan’s Down Dog and Dash” run/walk on Sunday, October
4, 2015 at Clem Macrone Park.

Staff Traffic Committee recommends the approval of the 3 Annual Dan’s Dog and Dash Run on
Sunday, October 4, 2015 beginning at 9:00 am until 11:00 am. Insurance binders will be forwarded.
1 (one) extra duty detail Officer will be required for this event to assist with traffic control.

3. Cosetta Sivieri of 312 North Wayne Avenue requests improvement in the sight distance when she exits
her driveway. This would require an extension of the no parking zone at 316 North Wayne Avenue.

Traffic Safety will move the “No Parking Here to Corner” eighty one feet (81) back from the corner of
Beechtree Avenue and North Wayne Avenue.

4. Peter Busch has concerns with speeding on Petrie Avenue.

The Public Works Department has placed lime green “Watch Children” signs on Petrie Avenue. In
addition, Public Works has placed two (2) playground and two (2) new speed limit signs to alert
motorists on Petrie Avenue. Staff Traffic placed a speed board on Petrie Avenue for approximately one
month. The average speed on Petrie Avenue was 10 MPH.

5. Reina Anderson has safety concerns with excessive speeding on South Ithan Avenue.
The average speed on South Ithan Avenue was 85% at 39 MPH. Traffic Safety will place traffic

counters for one week on the 400 block of South ithan Avenue. Patrol will conduct speed enforcement
and speed boards will be placed for one month.



